
 

 

 

 

TO:   Honorable Mayor and Board of Commissioners 

VIA:   Robin Gomez, City Manager 

FROM:  Jay Hatch, Recreation Director 

DATE:  October 23, 2023 

RE:  Madeira Beach Wednesday Market - Contract 

 

Background 

The City of Madeira Beach and Tampa Bay Markets, Inc have partnered for numerous years to 

provide the Madeira Beach Wednesday Market. Tampa Bay Markets has expressed interest in 

continuing to operate the Madeira Beach Wednesday Market. The Market season would run from 

November 1 – June 1. Staff worked with the City Attorney and has put together an agreement for 

the future operation of the Market.  

 

Fiscal Impact 

Tampa Bay Markets would be responsible for a payment of staff time for each Market occurrence 

as well as a security deposit which would cover any incidental damage to the property due to 

operation of the Market.  

Recommendation 

Staff Recommends moving forward with negotiating the proposed contract with Tampa Bay 

Markets, Inc.  

Attachments 

Tampa Bay Markets, Inc Proposed Contract 

 


